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Notes from the teachers:
Welcome back second graders and parents!  We hope you all had an enjoyable holiday and a Happy New Year.  We are excited to begin 2019.  There is still so much to do.  
Now that we have entered the second half of the school year, we would like to ensure that your children are preparing for the transition to third grade.  One way to do this is to look over your child’s corrected work together and go over mistakes and comments.

Another way to prepare for third grade is to develop strong routines at school and home.  Nightly reading is a routine that should continue to be developed.  Ask your child questions prior to, during, and after reading. Some examples are “What might happen in this story?” or “What was the main idea of the story?  Tell me some details that support your answer.” You may encourage your child to complete the reading log independently.  This activity is a great way to develop routines and responsibility.  

Please make sure that your child comes to school with a winter jacket, gloves, and hat if needed, for recess.  If your child will be going home a different way than normal, you must send a note in his or her homework folder or call the school office. We do not always have a chance to check emails before dismissal.
Academic News:

In Math, we are working on adding and subtracting 2 and 3 digit numbers with and without regrouping. We are learning strategies to solve two-step problems.  
In CKLA Listening and Learning we are studying the cycles of nature. We are learning about the earth’s rotation and the seasons. We 

will also learn about the life cycles of plants and animals.
In Science, we are beginning our unit on weather. Our students will learn how weather changes and how tools measure weather. Please write the word “thermometer” in your child’s planner and he/she will receive a ticket for reading this newsletter.
Classroom News:

We would like to wish a “Happy Birthday” to no January birthdays.
Dates to Remember:

Jan. 21st     Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday
Jan. 28th     Teacher Workday
Donation Station:


If you can donate any of the items below, we would be so grateful.  For those of you who have so generously donated some of our wish list items, “Thank you!”  We truly appreciate it.
· box of tissues

· glue sticks
· wide ruled notebook paper

· dry erase markers
Mrs. Cooper and Ms. Raines
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